
 
 

                   
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance: 
Parents, it is imperative that all students attend their 
classes while dances are being choreographed.  If 
the student misses choreography because of 
absences they will need to learn the new material 
from someone who was present during the rehearsal 
or schedule a private lesson with the instructor.  
Students who miss four classes between February 
and June will no longer be allowed to perform in their 
class’ dance.  We thank you for your help during this 
time.  
 
 
Costume Week: 
March 26th through the 31st is costume week.  All 
students will receive their costumes during class.  
This will also be a time for teachers to go over 
performance and end-of-the-year information.  
Please make all efforts to attend your classes this 
week.  All accounts must be paid in order to receive 
your costumes.  
 
 

Wizard of Oz Featured Characters: 
We will be scheduling extra theatre classes for 
featured characters, so please be sure to read all 
future emails thoroughly.  Also please be aware of 
notices that go up in the lobby.  
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Company Action Shots 
Photo sessions will be held Friday-Sunday 

April 6th - 8th for company dancers interested 
in action shots.  Please sign up in advance at 
the studio.  These photos will be used in our 
official LPAC calendar for this coming school 

year, as well as for advertising purposes!! 
Photo sessions may be scheduled during 

picture week if you cannot attend these dates. 
 

5 different pictures on DVD with 
rights$50.00 

 
4 pictures ($12.00 each) $48.00 

 
3 pictures ($13.00 each) $39.00 

 
2 pictures ($14.00 each) $28.00 

 
 

 

2011-2012 Calendar 
August 22 Classes Begin 

November 4-6 
Greater Gulf Coast 
Arts Festival 

November 19 
Costume Payments 
Due 

November 21-
26 

Closed for 
Thanksgiving Break 

December 19-
31 

Closed for Christmas 
Break 

January 31 
Late Costume 
Payments 

March 19-24 
Closed for Spring 
Break 

March 26-31 Costume Week 

April 6 
Closed for Good 
Friday 

April 16-21 Picture Week 

April 23 Program Ads due 

May 28 
Closed for Memorial 
Day 

June 4 In-Studio Rehearsal 

June 7 
Tech Day at UWF for 
“Somewhere Over the 
Rainbow” 

June 10 
Performances For 
“Somewhere Over the 
Rainbow”  

June 11-13 
Tech Week for “The 
Wonderful Wizard of 
Oz” 
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Spring Music Recital: 
Please mark your calendars and join us for our 
Spring Music Recital, Saturday May 19 at 1:00 pm.  
Call time for performers will be 12:30 pm unless 
other times are required by a specific teacher.  
Please let your students know!! 
 
 

Picture Week: 
April 16th-21st is picture week for recital and 
showcase.  Students will have their pictures taken 
during their normally scheduled class time.  These 
are the pictures used in our souvenir program at the 
end of the school year.  Please pack your costumes, 
hair accessories, shoes, etc. the night before so that 
you do not forget anything.  Arrive early to prepare 
for your pictures.  When your group is called please 
be prepared to go to the back studio. We ask that 
parents wait in the front of the building due to space 
constraints.  Action shots will be available through 
Mr. Michael and will be taken in the large studio 
during this time.  
 
 
Opening Number Rehearsals: 
If you are in the opening number of our afternoon 
recital, please check for your schedule at the front 
desk.  
 
 

Good Friday: 
Don’t forget, the studio will be closed April 6th for 
Good Friday.  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Smile@shehee.com 

     850.478.8844 
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